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Mr. Warren Halle, President
The Halle Companies

2900 Linden Lane, Suite 300
Silver Spring MD 20910

Dear Mr. Halle:

On April 14, 2005, the Maryland Department of the Environment (the “Department”) received 13
copies of the Phase III Engineering Plans and Specifications Report for the proposed Chesapeake Terrace
Rubble Landfill. The proposed landfill is to be located south of Odenton in Anne Arundel County,
Maryland. Century Engineering submitted the report on your behalf,

Copies of this letter and the Phase III Report are being transmitted to all interested agencies for
their review and comments. A Phase III joint plan review meeting has been scheduled for Wednesday,
September 14, 2005 at 10:00 a.m. at this office. All interested agencies are invited to attend this meeting.
Any written comments regarding the Phase ITI Report should be submitted to the Department by July 23,
2005. Please refer to the document control number 1993-WRF-0225 when writing the Department
regarding this application.

If you have any questions concerning this matter, please contact Mr. Kassa Kebede, Head of the
Construction and Maintenance Section, at (410) 537-3424.

Sincerely,
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Martha Hynson, Chief
Field Operations & Projects Division
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